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Postcards  Home 

Please look out for postcards arriving at your homes. 

These are currently being sent out by Mr Edwards 

and Mrs Parmar to celebrate pupil's achievements. 

To add a further aspect of interest, all the postcards 

will be from a historical place such as a historic 

house, palace or museum.  

NOTICE BOARD 

LOST PROPERTY 

We plan to display all of the lost property 

that we have accumulated on tables 

outside at the main entrance by the notice 

board, during next week.   Please check 

should your child have lost any item. 

 

This week’s Attendance Awards         

 
KS1 -  Purple Class          95.17% 

KS2 -  Sapphire Class      97.50% 

 

Children in Need 

A huge thank you to everyone who 

took part in the Children in Need Mufti 

Day, we raised £319. 

 

PTA Raffle Tickets 

Raffle tickets are still available for 

purchase at £1 per strip from the 

classrooms.  The draw will take place 

on Tuesday 14 December 2021. 

Starting School  

If your child was born between 01/09/17 and 31/08/18  

parents/carers can now make a Starting School 2022 

application online via the CBC website at  

https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/admissions  

or via a paper application.  The deadline for applying 

is  15 January 2022.  

NOTICE BOARD 



A Pen Licence was awarded 

to Lara B, Elliott A & Amelia D 

in Red class this week….well 

done. 
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